
Nov 18
PTO Highlights

PTO board wants to thank all the Beecher community, administration and the BoE for continued
support. Here is a brief report of what we have been doing this past few months.

Halloween Hoot was a huge success. Thanks
to the whole team, teachers, administration,
facilities, BoE and all the Beecher &
Woodbridge community who were part of it.
We raised ~$21,206 in total from In-person
Hoot & the virtual auction.

Thanksgiving Food Drive just got completed,
we collected $2200, Stop & Shop gift cards
will be given to the Beecher families in need.
Gift cards are handed to the North Office &
the family's details are not shared with the
PTO, in accordance with privacy policy.

Upcoming Events:
Scholastic Fall Book Fair: Another Beecher
tradition. Book fair runs from 11/28-12/2 with
a family night on 11/30 from 5:30-7:30 pm.

● Support from the PTO (because our Fall Fundraiser was successful):
○ Field Day- $3200
○ PE/Gym equipments-$2000
○ Music (30 ukuleles + cart) -$2600
○ Special Ed request- 2 Tower amplifiers for classroom-$1830
○ $5000 towards teachers grants
○ $2000 towards library books- for book club & diversity club
○ $1000 towards author visits
○ Support for In-class field trips (Special Events) continues that includes special

guests & author visits-Ongoing or completed visits.
■ Quinnipiac Life in Early New Haven (Grade 3)
■ Global Earth/Earth Dome (Grade 5, 6)
■ Yale Med Science (Grade 5, 6)
■ Author visits (James Riley for Gr 5,6 & Julie Falatko & Ruth Chan for

Grade K,1,2)
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